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The General Manager
Georges River Council
Civic Centre, MacMahon Street 
Hurstville NSW 2220

By email to:
mail@georgesriver.nsw.gov.au; Lkonjarski@georgesriver.nsw.gov.au; chindi@georgesriver.nsw.gov.au; cwu@georgesriver.nsw.gov.au; kgreene@georgesriver.nsw.gov.au; klandsberry@georgesriver.nsw.gov.au; lpayor@georgesriver.nsw.gov.au; nkatris@georgesriver.nsw.gov.au; nliu@georgesriver.nsw.gov.au; rkastanias@georgesriver.nsw.gov.au; sagius@georgesriver.nsw.gov.au; csymington@georgesriver.nsw.gov.au; selmir@georgesriver.nsw.gov.au; sgrekas@georgesriver.nsw.gov.au; vbadalati@georgesriver.nsw.gov.au; wtegg@georgesriver.nsw.gov.au; gr.residents.ratepayers@gmail.com

Dear General Manager and Councillors,

RE:	BEVERLY HILLS TOWN CENTRE MASTER PLAN

I refer to the proposed Beverly Hills Town Centre Master Plan, which was deferred at the Council meeting July 26, 2021 to a Councillor Workshop.

I live in Beverly Hills and have only recently being made aware that the proposed changes dramatically affect the area where I live.

This Master Plan has only been exhibited during the Covid-19 pandemic, which has not allowed the entire community to access the plan on a face-to-face basis with Council staff.

These Covid-19 restrictions have meant that during the advertising period of the Master Plan myself and my neighbours have been limited in our ability to meet to fully discuss these radical changes to our area, which will have long-lasting consequences for Beverly Hills.

I ask Councillors not to adopt the Beverly Hills Master Plan during the Covid-19 restrictions and request that the Master Plan not progress further until all restrictions have been lifted and the community has a chance to meet with each other and Council officers on a one-on-one basis so as to fully understand the consequences of the Master Plan.

Regards

<SIGNED>
